
Morning Announcements 
Friday, May 1, 2015 

 
1. Summer School registration will be held today through May 15th.  Summer school information 

is available on the office counter if interested. 
2. The annual NHS Ice Cream Social fundraising event ends today during both lunches.   
3. Pride is looking for girls and boys to help out during the summer baseball and softball program.  

We need umps for the following 10-12 softball, 13-16 softball, 9-10 baseball, 11-12 baseball, 
13-16 baseball.  If interested in making a little cash during the summer please contact Ron 
Gerstberger by May 17th at 715-905-0213. 

4. SUMMER HELP WANTED:  If you are a senior, 18 years of age and looking for work this 
summer, Great Northern Cabinetry may have a job for you.  Starting wage is $10 per hour, day 
shift, working 8 to 9 hours daily Monday through Friday.  If interested, apply is person at Great 
Northern Cabinetry, 749 Kennedy Street. 

5. There will be a Senior Decoration Meeting during Enrichment Study Hall today in Mrs. 
Geisler’s room. 

6. Happy Birthday to Victoria Goodnoe tomorrow! 
 

LUNCH  
Pizza Dippers 
Pizza Sauce 
Salad  
The Garden Spot 
Seasonal Fruit 
Mandarin Oranges                                                                                                                                                                           


